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April 20, 2011
Beverly B. Chorbajian, Esq.

390 Main St., Suite 659

Worcester, MA   01608

Re: Matter of Leopold A. McLune (PT 8237 (Exp. 6/18/11) – Docket No. PHA-2011-0058

Dear Atty. Chorbajian:

The Board of Registration in Pharmacy has reviewed the revised Voluntary Surrender Statement executed by your client Leopold McLune dated March 22, 2011. 

In accordance with the Board’s March 23, 2011 letter, the Board did not take summary action regarding Mr. McLune’s pharmacy technician registration (pursuant to Board regulation 247 CMR 10.07) at this time based on his execution of the revised Voluntary Surrender Statement. As you were advised, the Board considers Mr. McClune’s execution of the revised 
Voluntary Surrender Statement to constitute a reportable disciplinary act (“Voluntary Surrender”) and the Voluntary Surrender Statement to be a public record, incorporated into the records maintained by the Board, subject to disclosure, without limitation, to the public and equivalent state licensing boards.

The Board will close this file as a “Voluntary Surrender” as of this date.  The Board will consider the outcome of the pending criminal charge and any other matters in the event 

Mr. McLune should seek reinstatement as a pharmacy technician in the Commonwealth.  
Very truly yours,

Stanley B. Walczyk, R.Ph.

President 
cc: Leopold McLune, [redacted]
Dec. No. 2585
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